
NOTICES- 29/09/24 

 

1.There will  be breakfast stalls after the masses tomorrow/today morning from 

7.30 am to 11.30 am. Kindly patronise and mingle with your fellow parishioners. 

 

2.October 4th, 2024 is the first Friday of the month DIVINE MERCY DEVOTION 

will start at  6:00 p.m. followed by Holy Hour & *MASS* at 7:00 p.m. 

 

3.The Senior Citizen "Golden Hearts " are having a Housie for all adults on 29th. 

September 2024, Sunday, after the evening mass, on the first floor. All adults are 

welcome. 

 

4.The youth group will be collecting Newspaper and E-waste materials such as 

mobile phone devices, televisions, anything with electronic components during the 

month of September. The youth will be collecting e-waste and newspapers from 

buildings on the 29th September from 11am to 1 pm. More information will be 

provided from your zonal coordinators. 

 

5.A desk will be set up TOMORROW/TODAY, Sunday 29th Sept. for the Free 

Medical Insurance for those over 70 yrs. Please bring only your Adhaar Card. 

 

6.The Snehavardhini Social Trust, Adivasi women’s group will set up a stall on the 

premises of your church. They will sell homemade products and vegetables on the 

5th and 6th of October. The purpose of this initiative is to empower and support the 

women of the Tribal Community, providing them with an opportunity to showcase 

their talents and earn a livelihood. We believe this endeavor aligns with the church's 

mission to serve and uplift the community. Please patronize generously. 

 

7.For job vacancies and admission to professional courses and programs for Singles 

refer the Notice  board. 

 

8.For a Group trip to Sri Lanka in Jan. 2025, please contact Fr. Anil. 

 

9.Today is the last day for Deacon Inacin in our parish. After serving this parish for 

over 9 yrs, he is being transferred to Our Lady of Dolours parish, Sonapur. The 

parish will have an official farewell for him. You will be duly   informed on the date 

and time. We thank him for his silent but dedicated service to our parish all these 

years and wish him all the best in his new assignment. 

 



10.Last Sunday's  collection was Rs.85,998/- which is for the Parish. Thank you for 

your generosity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


